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I am for the proposed legislation. The science is showing there are significant side
effects/deaths on children and young adults, as well older adults. With regards to
children/teenagers the vaccine has only been available to them for about 6 months and
we have seen significant side effects on a disease that has very little consequences on
them. Not only that, the vaccines have been scientifically proven not prevent one from
catching or spreading Covid. There needs to be more research and time in order to
make sure this shot is safe.



